
 
 
Timothy and Kimberly Nguyen 
30 Silvermine Road 
Boxford, MA 01921 
 
 
Re: Determination of Negligible Impact for removal of three trees 
 
 
Dear Conservation Committee: 
 
I request a Determination of Negligible Impact for the removal of three 
trees, consisting of two dead Ash trees each approximately 14” in diameter, 
and one 8” diameter Eastern Red Cedar tree that is in decline.  The Ash 
trees are close to the edge of the lawn and pose a potential hazard from 
falling branches.  The Cedar tree is close to utility lines serving the 
house.  The trees would be professionally removed by a bucket truck or 
tree climber.  The stumps will be cut flush or ground in place, but will not 
be excavated. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Timothy and Kimberly Nguyen 

 

 


